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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Y12 PPE Results 
 
Following the recent January PPEs (mock examinations), Y12 students will have a formal 
results day on Tuesday 30/01/2018. 
 
Results will be distributed to students during the AM Tutorial Period (08:30 – 08:50), on 
Tuesday 30/01/2018. Students need to register with their Personal Tutors at 08:30, and will 
then attend a short assembly before collecting their results. This session is compulsory for 
all students to attend. Your assistance to ensure that your son / daughter attends this session 
would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Any students who are forecast an E or U grade following their PPEs will also be given an 
appointment time to meet with a member of the Senior Leadership Team. This will give your 
son / daughter the opportunity to discuss their PPE results and progress. Where possible, 
meetings will be scheduled for later that day. Students affected will be notified of an 
appointment when they collect their results on Tuesday and must attend these meetings.  

 
Y12 Parents’ / Carers’ Evening 
 
Whilst writing, we would also like to remind you that there will be a Parents’ / Carers’ Evening 
on Tuesday 30/01/2018.Timings of the evening are as follows: 
 

16:00 – 16:30  Future Aspirations Presentation with Miss Newey and Mr Gough 
16:30 – 19:00             Subject Tutor appointments 
19:00 – 19:30  Future Aspirations Presentation with Miss Newey and Mr Gough 

 

The Future Aspirations presentation at 16:00 is repeated at 19:00 and so parents / carers only 
need to attend one of these presentations. Students should now be making appointments with 
their subject tutors.  
 
Your son / daughter’s progress report will also be available to collect. You will then be able to 
discuss your son / daughter’s report in more detail during this evening. 
 
Of course, if you cannot make the Parents’ / Carers’ Evening on Tuesday, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Academy. If you are unable to attend, progress reports will be posted 
home later this week. You will also receive an email with a link to an electronic version of the 
report via our Go 4 Schools Parent Portal. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr G Williams 
Director of Sixth Form 




